February 13, 2024

Burmns & McDonnell

Mr. Ken McHenry, P.E.

6200 Bridge Point Parkway, Suite 400
Austin, TX 78730

Re: 24RFSQ11 Engineering Services for Williamson County Road Bond
Projects

Dear Mr. McHenry,

Thank you for taking time to submit a Statement of Qualifications for the
Engineering Services for Williamson County Road Bond Projects RFQ. Based on
your team’s excellent Statement of Qualifications, Williamson County has
selected your firm to enter contract negotiations for the Chandler Road at FM
1660 portion of the project.

Please note that a Professional Services Agreement with Williamson County is
no guarantee of work. All contracts must be approved by Williamson County
Commissioners Court.

Congratulations on your selection. We look forward to working with you on this
important project.

Sincerely,

Russ Bales
County Commissioner, Precinct No 4

Cc: Robert B. Daigh, P.E., Senior Director of Infrastructure
Christen Eschberger, P.E., HNTB

Williamson County
Commissioner Precinct 4
3001 Joe DiMaggio Blvd., Unit 1300
Round Rock, TX 78665
512.943 3761



